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From: Gill Martin 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 9:15 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I was born in Hobart and am a resident of New Town. I am not against an AFL team. However, I am appalled by the 
Stadium process so far. The lack of transparency and secrecy so far needs to be stopped by guidelines so we Tasmanians 
can understand what the Government is exactly getting us into. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Politicians come and go, but we Tasmanians and particularly Hobart residents will suffer the consequences for 
generations to come if the building of this expensive Whim goes ahead. 

Yours faithfully, 

Gill Martin 
 




